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The Women's Federation for World Peace (WFWP) Asia Pacific 1 made a significant impact with its 

recent pivotal webinar, "Building a Greener Tomorrow Together," held on November 2, 2023. This event 

didn't just address environmental awareness; it acted as a catalyst, spurring a global movement toward a 

more sustainable and harmonious world. 

 

 
 

The webinar's core focused on the pressing need for collective action to address environmental 

challenges. It began with a powerful call to action, setting the stage for an enlightening journey toward 

shaping a better future. 

 

Mrs. Moriko Hori, President of Women's Federation for World Peace International, set the tone with her 

opening remarks, emphasizing the importance of the mission at hand. 



 

 

 

The highlight was the panel discussions, featuring influential leaders and environmental advocates. Dr. 

Monthip Sriratana brought her expertise in Thailand's environmental landscape, stressing the significance 

of collaboration and partnership in tackling environmental issues. 

 

Ms. Mehreen Mahmud, renowned as a Bangladeshi pop singer and environmental activist, stirred the 

audience with her impassioned dedication to nurturing the planet. Her message highlighted the 

responsibility to care for nature beyond merely planting trees, emphasizing compassion and humility in 

our relationship with the Earth. 

 

 
 

Mr. Dale Cyril Dejecacion's work as the Project Manager of the Permaculture Literacy Program 

illuminated a path toward a sustainable future. His focus on youth empowerment and environmental 

restoration emphasized the critical role of education and grassroots initiatives. 

 

The interactive segment allowed audience engagement with the panelists, exploring key topics like 

climate education, resilience building, individual contributions to a greener future and the roles of 

governments and organizations. These discussions provided actionable strategies and deeper insights for 

all participants. 

 

The event concluded with empowering closing remarks from Mrs. Kamoltip Phayakvichien, President of 

WFWP Thailand. Her words echoed a call to action, reminding everyone of their collective responsibility 

and potential to effect change. She urged continued momentum and collaborative efforts toward a 

sustainable and harmonious world for future generations. 

 

Overall, the Women's Federation for World Peace Asia webinar not only educated and inspired but also 

fostered a sense of global unity and responsibility. It served as a beacon of hope, igniting passion for 

change within each participant and amplifying the collective voice for a better, greener world. 

 


